
 

New Employees 

In January we welcomed three 

new talented ladies joining our 

IPCT team. Kelly Gill, Justina Esene 

and Yoko Tsuyuki. Welcome to 

CVFHT! 

 
One Testimony from a Patient 

“Anissa provided a friendly 

service today.” 

From a patient on the 17
th 

of 

January 2020.

 

 

 

Team CVFHT proudly 

congratulates Dr. James 

Pencharz in his 

appointment as the 

Chair of the CVFHT 

Board. 

 

 

A New Year message from ED 

Happy new year to all. 2019 was a very 

productive year for all of us. We have 

seen tremendous changes in our 

workplace such as IPCT expansion. We 

can proudly say we diversified in our 

projects and our staff pool. We have seen 

some valuable employees taking a 

different path in their life and departing 

us and also seen new wonderful 

employees joining us. I hope we all join 

hands together in our goal to provide 

ultimate care to our patients in 2020. 

New Initiatives 

 We have successfully implemented 
Ocean Self Check in kiosk in all three sites 

 We are currently doing user acceptance 
testing for e-referral through the Ocean 
Kiosk 

 We have successfully hosted flu clinics at 
the Peel Seniors Link (PSL).  

 We administered 55 flu shots in total for 
the residents of the PSL building.  

 CVFHT celebrated the World Diabetes 
Day on November 14, 2019  
 

 
 

 

Participation 

 

We participated in the CIBC Run for 
Cure in the month of October. We 
had an incredible turnout and 
raised over $2,000 towards breast 

cancer research. 
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